
2024 ANNUAL TUITION FEES 

The following are the fees and charges for 2024. These costs remain fixed throughout the year unless salary increases 
exceed forecasts or some other significant and unforeseen circumstance arises. 

TABLE OF FEES 

Year Tuition Fees Technology Levy Camp Levy TOTAL FEES 
7 $10,130 $275 $450 $10,855 
8 $10,235 $275 $nil $10,510 
9 $10,235 $275 $400 $10,910 
10 $10,235 $275 $nil $10,510 
11 $10,235 $275 $nil $10,510 
12 $10,580 $275 $nil $10,855 

The College method of payment for annual tuition fees is scheduled payments, please refer to the College Fee Policy 
(available on the College website www.academy.vic.edu.au) for a full list of payment options.  

All pro-rata fees are charged on a per term basis.  

Family Discounts 

Families with more than one student at the Academy currently receive the following discounts: 

Second Child 15% Third Child 30% Fourth Child 60% 

Early Payment Discount 

A discount of $200 per family will be granted when all fees are paid in full to the College Reception by 4:30pm on the 
last business day in February each year. Late payments will not be entitled to the discount.  

For split family fees, this discount will applied according to the percentage of the fees paid by the individual parent. 

Private Music Tuition Fees and VET Electives  

Fees charged for these are in addition to the total annual tuition fees.  The fees charged per student are inclusive of 
any government funding which maybe received. Families receiving financial assistance are not entitled to enrol in 
private music lessons. 

Re-enrolment Fee (Current Students)  

At the beginning of August 2024, parents of students in Year 7 to 11 will be asked to make a $500 payment to confirm 
and secure their daughter’s place at the College in 2025.  This deposit will be deducted from 2025 annual tuition fees.  
This fee is non-refundable if the student does not return to the College in 2025.  

Payment Plans 

All families are required to pay a minimum of one tenth of the annual tuition fee each month. This is to commence 
in the February of each year, with the final payment to being by the end of November of that year. 
A copy of the College Fee Policy is also available on the College website www.academy.vic.edu.au. 
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